Pray for YWAM in Sudan

The Invitation, November 9, 2023

In the midst of a fierce civil war in north Sudan, a YWAM
team of nearly 30 Sudanese staff continue to live and
serve. Before the war, which began in April 2023, most
lived in and around the capital. All of these staff have
moved themselves and their families to safer areas of
the country. They continue to look for opportunities to
serve in the midst of the war, hosting “revival” meetings
in their new locations, gathering women together to
encourage them and looking for opportunities for mercy
ministry. Please take a moment right now to pray for the
people of Sudan and the YWAM team there, and please
also pray with us on November 9, our monthly prayer
day for the prayer initiative called The Invitation.

Topic suggested by YWAMers serving in Egypt. Photo of YWAM staff ladies leading a seminar in Sudan.

1. Pray for provision of food, water and medicine for the Sudanese people. Very little international aid has
made it into the country due to the fighting and instability. The Sudanese people, including the YWAM team,
are struggling to find their daily needs of food, water and medicine.

2. Pray for ministry to happen in the midst of the war. YWAMers and other Christians carry the good news
with them as they are displaced. Many Sudanese Christians have found themselves in remote areas, living
among unreached tribes. There is an openness to the gospel and we are hearing testimonies of evangelism
and discipleship.

3. Pray for plans for mercy ministry. YWAM has been involved in mercy ministry in Sudan for the last 20
years. They are now looking for ways to distribute blankets to the displaced as the weather is getting colder
in the displaced areas.

4. Pray for the peace of the country. Both the government army (SAF) and the militia (RSF) have committed
atrocities during the fighting in the last six months. Most Sudanese people are not sure who could return
their country to peace. Pray for the plans of Satan to steal, kill and destroy to be frustrated. Pray for
peacemakers to be raised up in the country.

Take Action

To find out more, to make a donation, or to find out how to get involved with Sudanese refugees in Egypt,
contact sudanese@ywamcos.orqg.

How We Prayed

YWAM Flotilla, October 2023
From D. H.: “I have wanted a boat for years and am finally in a position to buy one. | always wanted a mission
for me, my wife and the vessel. | want to help.”

Join The Invitation. Sign up for prayer emails and find translations in many
languages at ywam.org/theinvitation. Please contact us at prayer@ywam.org to let us h M
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